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Dear CACC Student,

In a review of outstanding checks, we found that you currently have an outstanding check related to the ARP HEERF
Il grant funds. With the check issued on July 26, 2021 was a letter stating that if the check was uncashed by August
31, 2021 the funds would be forfeited. There have been other attempts to reach you by phone about the
outstanding check. This email will be the last opportunity to have the funds reissued in case the check was lost in
the mail.

If you have not signed up for direct deposit already, | would encourage you to do so and then the checks can be
reissued by direct deposit to your bank account. We need to receive a response by you by tomorrow, September
28th, if you would like to have the funds reissued. Please respond with your student name and A number and that
you would like the funds reissued.

| am attaching the instructions to sign up for direct deposit for those that are interested. Due to the fiscal year end
for CACC this is a time sensitive matter.

Thank you for your time and attention in this matter.

Bridget Mann

Accountant

Central Alabama Community College
1675 Cherokee Road

Alexander City, AL 35010

256-215-4257
brmann01@cacc.edu
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